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forward with the proposal to begin fall quarter earlier. It has been determined that changes 
to the AY22-23 academic calendar will be too disruptive to events scheduled a year in 
advance, such as Welcome Week. Additionally, it is not in the university’s best interest to 
consider this question at this time so soon after last year’s deliberation on changing the 
academic calendar. Instead, attention and resources should be focused on Reimagining the 
Curriculum. 

III. Program Revision Committee Memo, Margit McGuire   2:29 p.m. – 2:52 p.m. 

The Chair of the Program Revision Committee presented a memo regarding revisions to the Civil 
Engineering Program. Primarily, these revisions will reduce the credit requirements from 192 
credits to 180 credits. The benefits and repercussions were discussed. 

MOTION Moved by Margit McGuire: “Do you approve of these program changes?” Seconded. 
Approved. 16 yays, 0 nays, 1 abstention. 

IV. Closing Remarks, Frank Shih      2:52 p.m. – 3:02 p.m. 

a. AcA Transition Plan to AY22-23. The election process will begin towards the end of the 
month. Membership and elections are structured to stagger terms to retain continuity on 
the assembly. Regular-membership elections will be held at each college/school and officer 
elections will be held at AcA. The opening presidential role will be a three-
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